
 

               July 8, 2019 

 

To All Saints Members: 

We hope this brief update finds each of you in good health!  Please 

know that each of you are missed and remain in our prayers.  We are 

hopeful that we will once again be able to worship together soon!   

In the meantime, Pastor Sue Ellen will continue to provide us with the 

weekly scripture readings, prayers, inspiring message and music! 

As a reminder, this Sunday we will have “at home communion” so 

please be prepared to have the elements (bread, crackers, wine, juice) 

ready for Pastor Sue to bless them as we celebrate Holy Communion 

during the service! 

We are also trying to update our Prayer Concern list.  If you would like 

someone removed or added to the list, please email or telephone the 

church.   

Although this has been a difficult time for all of us, may you continue to 

have faith as you…………. 

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own 

understanding.  In all your ways submit to Him, and He will make your 

paths straight.”  

     Proverbs 3: 5-6 

 

In Christ, 

Your Church Council 

 

 

 

 



 

 


